

Media Inquiries: Clarissa Howard 407-599-3428 • 407-948-2044 cell

PRESS RELEASE

CoffeeTalk featuring Vice Mayor Carolyn Cooper to be held VIRTUALLY for community to espresso their thoughts

WINTER PARK, FL, an internationally recognized, award winning city with multiple accredited agencies (August 26, 2021) Originally scheduled to be held in-person, CoffeeTalk featuring Vice Mayor Carolyn Cooper will be held virtually, due to the rise in COVID-19 cases, Wednesday, September 1, from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m.

Although virtual, the community can still "espresso" their thoughts from the comfort of their office or home. Please register by accessing cityofwinterpark.org/meetings.

Freshly "brewed" in 2006, CoffeeTalk is an informal gathering of the community, Winter Park's elected officials and City Manager to talk with one another in a casual and more comfortable environment. CoffeeTalk's "flavor" invites the public to enjoy a cup of conversation with city leaders if they have a "latte" questions or thoughts they would like to "pour over" about city initiatives, programs or activities.

Upcoming CoffeeTalk dates are scheduled to be held from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m.* Please access cityofwinterpark.org/meetings for the in-person location or virtual link:

- October 6 | Commissioner Todd Weaver
- November 10 | Commissioner Marty Sullivan
- December 1 | Commissioner Sheila DeCiccio
- January 5, 2022 | City Manager Randy Knight

Please remember "briny, acidic or full-city roasts" are not on the menu and will not be served at these sessions. For more CoffeeTalk information, please contact 407-599-3428 or choward@cityofwinterpark.org.

*dates, times and location are subject to change

#